
 

 

 

 

TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENTS FOR  

YONGE STREET, HURONIA ROAD AND MCKAY ROAD EAST  

Notice of Public Information Centre 

The Corporation of the City of Barrie is undertaking the design of transportation improvements on  Yonge 
Street (Mapleview Drive to Lockhart Road); Huronia Road (Lockhart Road to McKay Road East); and McKay 
Road East (Highway 400 to Huronia Road), as recommended in the City’s Multi-Modal Active Transportation 
Master Plan (MMATMP).   

The proposed design will include:  
 
Yonge Street (Mapleview Drive to Lockhart Road)  

 Widen to a four-lane cross-section; 

 4.2 m median (raised or painted depending on adjacent land use); 

 2 m bike lanes on both sides of the street; 

 2 m sidewalks on both sides of the street; 

 Local watermain services; and 

 Low Impact Development (LID) stormwater 
management strategy, where possible. 

Huronia Road (Lockhart Road to McKay Road East) 

 A multi-modal corridor with two vehicular travel 
lanes and a centre lane ranging from 1.2 m to 
4.2 m in width; 

 1.5 m bike lanes with 0.5 m buffer on both sides of 
the street; 

 2 m sidewalks on both sides of the street; 

 2.9 m boulevards on both sides of the street; 

 Local watermain services; 

 LID stormwater management strategy; 

 Three major watercourse crossings; and 

 New trunk sanitary sewer.  

McKay Road East (Highway 400 to Huronia Road)  

 Widen to a four-lane cross section; 

 1.2 m to 4.2 m centre lane; 

 1.5 m bike lanes with 0.5 m buffer on both sides of the street; 

 2 m sidewalks on both sides of the street; 

 2.9 m boulevards on both sides of the street; 

 Local watermain services; 

 LID stormwater management strategy, where possible; and 

 New trunk sanitary sewer. 

 
To present the proposed improvements and seek community feedback, a Public Information Centre is 
scheduled as follows: 

Date:  November 14, 2018 

Time:   4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Location:   St. Paul’s Anglican Church, 54 St. Paul’s Crescent, Barrie 
   

The Public Information Centre will be an informal drop-in session where participants can review the 
information presented, ask questions of City staff and the design team, and provide feedback to help guide the 
finalization of the design.  

Should additional information be required, or should you wish to be added to the project contact list for future 
updates regarding the study, please contact: 

Alvaro L. Almuina, P. Eng., PMP 
City of Barrie 
70 Colliers Street, 4th Floor 
Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5 
Tel: 705-739-4220 Ext. 4458 
Fax:  705-739-4247 
Email:  Alvaro.Almuina@barrie.ca 

 
Wendy Cooke 
City Clerk               

 
                                             K. Oakley, P. Eng. 
                          Director of Engineering (Acting) 

This Notice issued on November 1st and 8th, 2018. 
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